
 

 

 

    October 9, 2024 

General Randall Reed 

Commander 

United States Transportation Command 

Scott Air Force Base 

Dear General Reed, 

On behalf of the members of the American Trucking Associations’ Moving and Storage 

Conference (ATA-MSC), please accept our sincere congratulations as you assume your new role 

as Commander, TRANSCOM. 

The history of our two organizations is generations in the making. Professional Movers take 

tremendous pride in their responsibility for relocating more than 300,000 servicemembers and 

their families annually. The men and women of ATA-MSC and the small and medium sized 

companies that they represent are honored to fulfill this service and be a trusted partner to 

TRANSCOM, ensuring military moves are efficient, dependable and without disruption.  

The Moving and Storage Conference is the leading national organization representing household 

goods moving companies and industry suppliers, as well as various state moving and storage 

associations. The Conference also serves as the leading educator and partner to moving and storage 

consumers worldwide. We work tirelessly to improve public safety and trust in the relocation 

market through various avenues, including the development of best practices with our members, 

rigorous consumer education programs and advocacy efforts on Capitol Hill.  

As you transition into this important role, and TRANSCOM continues its transition to the Global 

Household Goods Contract (GHC), the ATA-MSC looks forward to collaborating closely with you 

and your staff to ensure the perspectives and needs of movers are fully considered. We are 

committed to working together to address any challenges and ensure that service members and 

their families continue to receive the highest level of service and support during their relocations. 

 Sincerely, 

                

 Daniel Hilton 

 Executive Director, Moving and Storage Conference 

 American Trucking Associations 


